Jeremy Richardson Award


Hello Coaches and Managers,
Jeremy was an amazing young man and a fantastic teammate. He would come to practice ready to be coached and work hard to achieve skills and fitness which made him stand out as a player. 
Jeremy was a Leader. He would motivate fellow players and his hard work on the floor inspired his team.
Each year, the Richardson Family awards a trophy and stick to a Bantam or Midget Player in the Tournament who is nominated by his coaches. If you have a player on your team who displays the qualities mentioned above, and you would like to nominate them for this award, please submit in writing a brief a brief description of your athlete, and why they stand out as a likely recipient. 
[bookmark: _GoBack]Nominations must be submitted in writing to the tournament office at Servus Place, no later than 9 pm Saturday, June 8, 2019. They may also be emailed to tournamentdirector@ramslacrosse.ca
On Sunday, before everyone leaves, the selected player will meet the Richardson Family, and be presented with the stick and trophy. They will have their picture taken and an interview with the St. Albert Gazette.

Thanks for your participation,
Gillian Anderson
Tournament Director
